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Dear Blaise families,

At Blaise High School we recognise that qualifications and results will open doors for our children
to access the very best universities in the country or careers of their choosing. However, we also
understand that in order for our children to make the most of these opportunities they must
develop the strength of character required to take on the obstacles that will face them on their
climb up their mountain. At Blaise we care deeply about children’s characters and work hard to
develop them.

As part of National Apprenticeships Week children have been learning, through assemblies, about
the routes children can take following Year 11 at Blaise High School into higher education and
university, or careers of their choosing . In PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and Economic
Education) this unit children have been exploring their long and short term goals, setting targets
and identifying skills that will help them achieve these goals.

To coincide with National Apprenticeship Week (6-10 February 2023), Minister Halfon is writing to
students and parents about the opportunities and benefits apprenticeships can bring to young
people.

Open the letter to students

Open the letter to parents, quardians and carers

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me at

bates@blaisehighschool.co.uk .

Please find a video summary of the letter here.

Yours sincerely,

Ao,

Sarah Bate
Assistant Headteacher - Character

|
|

0\
E\
-3
IE

(¢

Aspiration — Integrity - Pride


http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAyMDMuNzA5NDIyNjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLREZFLzIwMjMvMDIvMDMvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8yMzk5MzE1L05hdGlvbmFsX0FwcHJlbnRpY2VzaGlwc19XZWVrXzIwMjNfU2tpbGxzJTIwTWluaXN0ZXIlMjBMZXR0ZXJfWVAucGRmIn0.xsTESKfs7_bjyTBhh5XIuWbINBTwgirz7RMYyRyVR9Y/s/2965491512/br/153936866025-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAyMDMuNzA5NDIyNjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLREZFLzIwMjMvMDIvMDMvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8yMzk5MzI3L05hdGlvbmFsX0FwcHJlbnRpY2VzaGlwc19XZWVrXzIwMjNfU2tpbGxzJTIwTWluaXN0ZXIlMjBMZXR0ZXJfUGFyZW50cy5wZGYifQ.5qLf6E2_xee60AsQ0yy9tuRlVozvFgPL1CiPv0aKClk/s/2965491512/br/153936866025-l
mailto:bates@blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1efkYWshAeK3nYSF-F_Prk8WyL8t6bIMZ/view?usp=share_link

